
 

Dear Praying Friends, 
  

I hope you all had a great Christmas.  I know things were very different 

for many families this year, but God is still in control and nothing has caught 

Him by surprise.  I am thankful for every one of our prayer warriors out there, 

and our financial supporters.  You are all a blessing to have on our side.  We 

are excited that God continues to increase our support and that things 

continue to progress toward the upcoming church plant. 

In 2021, we have a very busy year planned.  We have meetings across 

seven different states (NM, AZ, NC, SD, MO, IA, and OH) and we desire your 

prayers that these churches and others we have already visited will choose to 

partner with us in financial support.  In order to move to Butte, we need to 

have raised 80% of our support, and we are praying that God would provide 

this by May 2021, so we can go ahead and make the move there.  This would 

put us in a position to have time to raise the remaining support needed and 

start the church in September 2021. 

I would like to extend a special thank you to Mt. Zion Baptist Church, 

our newest supporting church.  Also, thank you to the following churches that 

recently hosted us: 

12/06 Southside Baptist Church Mt. Airy, NC 

12/13 Shining Light Baptist Church Germanton, NC 
12/13 True Light Baptist Church Sandy Ridge, NC 

 

With the new year coming in quickly, we are looking forward to all that 

God will do.  We are excited to have our calendar filling up well, and we are 

trusting God to provide every need.  We appreciate your continued prayers 

during this time for our family and ministry.  May God use us all in a great way 

in 2021 and beyond.  Happy New Year! 

 

In Christ, 

Dustin, Melissa, Devin, and Lydia Beck 
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